THE ZOECKLER FIRM, LLC

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
POST OFFICE BOX 417

TON, GE
ROBERT L. ZOECKLER CLARKSTON, GEORGIA 30021

MARJORIE P. KENNEDY, Of Counsel

1 October 2019

VIA CONFIRMED EMAIL DELIVERY

Keyetta M. Holmes, AICP

Office of Zoning and Development Interim Director
Department of City Planning

City of Atlanta, Office of Zoning and Development
55 Trinity Avenue, Suite 3350

Atlanta GA 30303

Telephone;
770.356.6270
Email:
bob@zoecklerfirm.com
Ms. Kennedy direet:
763.568.0289

Re: Withdrawal of Rezoning Application Z-19-055 for 264/268/282/294 Ponce de Leon

Avenue and 675 Penn Avenue / C-2 to MRC-3

Dear Keyetta:

On behalf of applicant Capital City Real Estate, LLC, I hereby withdraw the above-referenced
rezoning application. I understand that as a result of this withdrawal, the application will be FILED by

City Council.

Thank you, and please do not hesitate to call should you or your staff have any questions regarding

this withdrawai.

Respectf%

Rgbert L. Zoeckle,
Counsel for Applicant

o Aaron Fortner, Capital City Real Estate “:::?.o‘*

Sushmita Arjyal, Urban Planner, 11 Kaie

www.zoecklerfirm.com



